Dear Sir/Madam,

I would like to voice my opinion as a Christian Pastoral Support worker(formerly known as a school Chaplain) that such a bill is not necessary. In my workplace and in my role, there are already many protocols and procedures which DEEWAR, DECDS and Schools Ministry Group have put in place as part of our work agreements to ensure that no staff, parent or child is discriminated against or offended in matters of gender, race or religion . Further legislation is not necessary.

Best wishes for the Festive Season Jan Sanders